
Principal and Vice-chancellor McGill University 
Montreal

A. E. MORGAN

30th May 1936

My dear Searls,

The bearer of this letter is Erofeseor iiobert 
England who has recently been appointed birector of 
Extension in the University of British Columbia, 
is anxious to study the problems of adult education in 
England and I have given him introductions to a number 
of people, including Tawney, Cole and Green.

.•ie

I have explained to him aome of the recent 
developments, particularly in relation to the kind of 
work that you are doing amongst organisations rather

I have thld him to studydifferent from the A.
The Tutor in Adult Education and if it is in any way

He has sn extraordinarilypassible to see you. 
interesting problem oefore him in British blumbia 
and I feel sure that your rroeesses of t-.ought and 
your experimental developments in Yorkshire will be 
extremely valusbL to him if you can manage to give

It will be a servi ce vfcica 1 personallyhim some time. 
should appreciate very much.

Tours ever,

Professor T. H. Searls, 
University College, 
HULL. ENGLAND.


